
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
Monday, June 22, 2020 
   
Contact:  Martin Erickson 
  Public Transit Director  
  Ventura County Transportation Commission 
  805.642.1591, Ext: 110 
 

 

The State of California Requires Face Coverings to be Worn on Public Transit  

New requirement will help keep riders and drivers safe 
 

Ventura, Calif. – The Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC), has promptly 
adhered to recent State requirements released by Governor Gavin Newsom. The mandate 
requires face coverings to be worn state-wide in public settings, including public transportation. 
If a VCTC Intercity bus rider doesn’t have a mask, one will be provided.  

“VCTC is committed to keeping both our riders and drivers safe,” said Darren Kettle, VCTC 
executive director. “Thankfully, we had already seen compliance with the CDC’s 
recommendation to wear face coverings, so we do not foresee an issue with this update.” 

For more information on the state of California’s requirement, visit cdph.ca.gov. 

To read about VCTC’s response to COVID-19 and to stay updated on Intercity bus service, 
riders can:  

• Call: 1.800.438.1112 (7 a.m. – 6 p.m.)  
• Check goventura.org and/or GOVCbus app  
• Sign up for our email alerts here 
• Email questions to ridercomments@goventura.org 
• Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram 

 
 

For the latest information regarding COVID-19 for Ventura County, go to vcemergency.com. 

About the Ventura County Transportation Commission 

The Ventura County Transportation Commission is the regional transportation planning agency 
committed to keeping Ventura County moving. Program information is available at 
goventura.org. 
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